Renee Lyle

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 11:31 AM

To: PUBCOMMENT-APD; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC
Cc: Laurie Gharis; Deornette Monteleone

Subject: FW: Chairman Smith Public Hearing Request

Attachments: Rep Smith Public Hearing Request to TCEQ Van Alstyne Batch Plant.pdf

PM

From: Joshua Garrett <Joshua.Garrett@house.texas.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 3:22 PM

To: Deanna Avalos <Deanna.Avalos@tceq.texas.gov>; ferrell.fields@tceq.texas.gov
Subject: Chairman Smith Public Hearing Request

Please see the attached letter from Chairman Smith.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Joshua Garrett

Chief of Staff
Chairman Reggie Smith
(512)463-0297
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January 25, 2024
Ms. Kelly Keel,

Executive Director Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
PO Box 13087 Austin, TX 78711-3087

Request for a Public Hearing
Ms. Keel:
[ recently received TCEQ's notice that there has been an application for an Air Quality Standard
Permit, Registration No. 174578, Customer Reference Number CN606200376, Regulated Entity
Number RN111842803, for construction of a concrete batch plant in Van Alstyne, Texas. [ have
been contacted by numerous residents and stakeholders of the community as well as local city
leaders who have concerns about the location of this plant.
It is crucial for the community to be informed and engaged in this decision-making process. A
decision of this nature could impact the environment and the communities overall well-being and
[ feel it is necessary for the public to have an opportunity to ask questions and provide feedback..

[ respectfully request that TCEQ hold a public meeting regarding this application.

Please contact Joshua Garrett in my office at 512-463-0297 if you have any questions or need to
discuss further.

Best regards,

Reggie Smith

REGGIHLSMITH@HOUSE TEXAS.GOV



